Greetings!

Village Board Honors Woodridge Resident Anna Marie Reed on her 100th Birthday

On Thursday, January 19, The Woodridge Village Board honored Woodridge resident, Anna Marie
Reed, on the outstanding life accomplishment of reaching her 100th Birthday. Mayor Gina Cunningham
proclaimed Thursday, January 19, 2023 through Sunday, January 22, 2023 as "Anna Marie Reed 'Nona'
Weekend."



https://www.woodridgeil.gov/news_detail_T48_R274.php
https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/woodridgeil?
https://211dupage.gov/
https://www.cmap.illinois.gov/programs/mobility-recovery?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.epa.gov/radon/health-risk-radon
https://www.woodridgelibrary.org/event/practice-sat-test-2
https://www.woodridgelibrary.org/event/wacky-picasso-snowman-art-class
https://www.woodridgeil.gov/
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VILLAGE MEETINGS

Village Board Meeting
February 2 at 7:00 p.m.
Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Plan Commission Meeting
February 7 at 7:00p.m.
Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Village Board Meeting
February 16 at 7:00 p.m.
Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Plan Commission Meeting
February 20 at 7:00p.m.
Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Water Bill Brief

Village Board Honors the West Suburban
Community Pantry for Over 30 Years Service to the
Community

On Thursday, January 19, The Woodridge Village Board honored
the West Suburban Community Pantry for their over 30 years of
service in helping our neighbors in need. Mayor Gina
Cunningham proclaimed January 20, 2023 through February 20,
2023 as "The West Suburban Community Pantry Month."



https://www.woodridgeil.gov/how_do_i/download_view/village_communications.php

Quick Links
Village of Woodridge
Website

Village Board
Meeting Agendas,
Minutes, and Video

Village Meetings & Events
Current News
Village Staff Directory

Transparency Webpage
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Board Brief: January 19 Mayor and Board of Trustees- Regular Board Meeting| Agenda

Please visit the Woodridge YouTube channel to watch the video.

Village of Woodridge

Congratulations Nadine Alletto on Your Retirement!


http://www.woodridgeil.gov/
http://www.woodridgeil.gov/
http://woodridgevillageil.iqm2.com/Citizens/Default.aspx
http://woodridgevillageil.iqm2.com/Citizens/Default.aspx
http://woodridgevillageil.iqm2.com/Citizens/Default.aspx
https://www.woodridgeil.gov/calendar.php
https://www.woodridgeil.gov/newslist.php
https://www.woodridgeil.gov/staff_directory/index.php
https://www.woodridgeil.gov/government_transparency/
http://woodridgevillageil.iqm2.com/Citizens/Detail_Meeting.aspx?ID=2559
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=stt971rr0rc

The Village of Woodridge congratulates Nadine Alletto, Director of
Finance, on her retirement. Nadine was the Finance Director for the
Village for 10 years. Under her leadership, the Village received the
Triple Crown designation from the Government Finance Officers
Association of the United States and Canada. Other accomplishments
during Nadine’s tenure included: expansion of financial transparency,
leading the Village through financial turbulence caused by the E—— R wﬁ’%
pandemic, as well as improving the Village’s bond ratings. Thank 7 o %wgm%
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you, Nadine, you will be missed! v ‘% - ::":::;5{: )
i

P
AP0

Village of Woodridge/ 2023 Woodridge Prologis Foundation Scholarship

ProLogis Foundation The Village of Woodridge and the ProLogis Foundation have
scholarship applications available for Woodridge High School Seniors
attending college in the fall. The primary criteria for applicants are:
Woodridge residency, good citizenship, leadership potential,
community or campus involvement, and academic excellence.

Interested students may find the scholarship brochure and application
at the Village of Woodridge Scholarship link here.

Applicants should submit the completed form to the Mayor’s Office at
Village Hall by Friday, February 17. If you have any questions, please
contact Leslie Davies at (630) 719-4706.

Job Openings at the Village of Woodridge

VILLAGE OF WOODRIDGE

The Village of Woodridge is seeking applications for Communications
and Community Relations Manager. Now Hiring

Communications and Community

This is a full-time, forty-hour per week position. To apply, please visit

* . Relations Manager
the Village's new online employment portal .

What Should You Do With Your Light Strand that
Doesn't Work? Recycle It!

Woodridge residents may recycle non-working holiday lights at
Woodridge Village Hall, 5 Plaza Drive or Public Works building, 1
Plaza Drive. The Village is partnering with Elgin Recycling to offer
this free service to residents from November 21, 2022, through March
3, 2023. Please - no CFLs.

Call 211 DuPage

Get Connected. Get Help Call 211 anytime, day or night to reach a caring
professional who can guide you to needed assistance in DuPage County.
Whether you need food, clothes, utility payment assistance, senior programs,
rent assistance, you can call 211 DuPage for help connecting with local
agencies and services that can help. Or visit 211DuPage.gov to find help near
you.



https://www.woodridgeil.gov/news_detail_T48_R274.php
https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/woodridgeil?
http://211dupage.gov/?fbclid=IwAR2bYqsE36N4Y97qVm388BH36o9GeCdd8rCvBAlxx-SPWAYvwAZGJK6oxC4

CMAP’s Mobility Recovery Report Lays
Groundwork to Address Post-pandemic
Travel, Transit Changes

The Mobility Recovery report includes

recommendations to reimagine mobility and ensure a

stronger multimodal system that can ease congestion,
sustain transit, bolster sustainable travel, and better support the region. This two-year effort — supported
through extensive research, analysis, and outreach — tracked trends to better understand how our
region’s transportation needs evolved during the COVID-19 pandemic and identified numerous
strategies to address these challenges.

The Chicago Metropolitan Agency for Planning (CMAP) developed the report in partnership with more
than 20 local governments, transportation providers, transit advocates, and other organizations in
northeastern Illinois.
The report identifies solutions that can:

¢ Invest in a stronger and more financially secure transit system

e Expand travel by safe and active modes

e Balance the benefits and impacts of e-commerce and freight activity

"The pandemic has created new challenges for northeastern Illinois’ transportation system and
intensified many longstanding disparities,” said CMAP Executive Director Erin Aleman. “The Mobility
Recovery report provides a blueprint to help people and goods move through our region sustainably and
equitably for decades to come.” For more information visit www.cmap.illinois.gov .

National Radon Action Month

F o 1 United States
o’ EPA Environmental Protection
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January is National Radon Action Month. Take action against

the second leading cause of lung cancer. You can’t see or smell

radon. Testing is the only way to know your level of exposure. Radon can have a big impact on your
indoor air quality. To learn more about the health risks of radon, please visit the US EPA's website.

Flashback Friday: Brownies learning to read braille

Do you have a flashback photo? Send it to us, and it could be featured in the next E-News issue.

Click here to purchase the book ‘Images of America: Woodridge’ for $23.99 or at
Village Hall for $16 during regular business hours while supplies last.



https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDksInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAxMTguNzAwMDgyMzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5jbWFwLmlsbGlub2lzLmdvdi9wcm9ncmFtcy9tb2JpbGl0eS1yZWNvdmVyeT91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkifQ.9NXLqUbxsJtqgVf4mq6tl8fHkLNUbJ7Nwzj0l-gTQYY/s/2895093792/br/153010792043-l
http://www.cmap.illinois.gov
https://www.epa.gov/radon/health-risk-radon
mailto:socialmedia@woodridgeil.gov
https://www.arcadiapublishing.com/Products/9781467108409

IN AND AROUND WOODRIDGE

Free SAT Practice Test

High School students can take a simulated SAT test on Saturday,
January 21 beginning at noon at the Woodridge Public Library. Details
and registration can be found online.

Wacky Picasso Snowman Art Project

Children in grades two through six can register to create a fun and wacky
snowman art project on Monday, January 23 at 4:30 p.m. at the
Woodridge Public Library.

Have feedback regarding Woodridge E-News? Click here!

Village of Woodridge
5 Plaza Drive Woodridge, IL 60517
630-852-7000
woodridgeil.gov
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